St. Catherine of Siena School

Athletic Boosters Club


February 2006 Meeting Minutes


Meeting was opened by President, Gary Devoto.

Prayer was led by Gary Devoto

Minutes from the January 2006 meeting were approved.  

Attendance: 18 (Al Boden, Judy Leick, Mike Brannon, Paul Devoto, Steve Kroger, Rob Hans, Eric Vieth, Ken Greise, Doug Lonneman, Dave Walz, Gary Leick, Gary Devoto, Mark Farney, Tom Murrin, Ben Bleser, Tom Lampe, Dirc Lindeman, Tim Desmond)
REPORTS

Treasurer

Ending Balance - Checking Account: $2,503.40
Income for Month: $0.00
Expenses for Month:  $1,492.38



Ending Balance - Uniform Fund: $6,220.98



$700.00 not showing for School Dinner
Volleyball
No report
Soccer
Tom Murrin reporting:


Checking on hotels in Georgetown for a possibility for Bluegrass Games
Basketball
Paul Devoto reporting:
· Need volunteers for the boys 5th grade league on Feb 25
· Games are starting to wind down
· 2nd Grade league – Rob Hans reporting that the games are going well and a they made a few changes to the schedule to make games more even

· AAU teams are having games on Sunday evening; Paul thought they were just using the gym for practice.  This brought up the issue of charging them to use the gym and do we need a Facility Coordinator.  Ken Greise will bring this up with the Pastoral Council.
Coaches Committee



-  No Report
Cheerleading


· No Report

PR Committee

Mike Brannon reporting:




Best deal is a bus trip to Grand Victoria.  No admission on a Saturday Night but




need top pick a date.  Everyone thought March 11 would be a good night to go




6PM to midnight.  Need to discus with Fr. Stef about advertising this event




during lent.  Bus trip will cost $600.00 and figured we could charge everyone




$25.00 to go on the trip, which would include drinks, snacks, and drink voucher.
OLD BUSINESS

VIRTUS
There are still a few coaches from Soccer and Volleyball who need to take this.
Concession Stand
Al Boden is going to create a master plan to redo the concession stand over the summer.
Evaluation Forms
Decision was made to keep the Evaluation forms and it has been announced in



the Scoop the past couple of weeks.

Chairs
Are supposed to be here tomorrow.

Boosters Picture
Deadline is next month for Parish Picture Directory.

NEW BUSINESS
Checking Account
Al had contacted St. Mary and some other schools that have turned into



non-profit organizations and proposed this as an option for our group.  Al has




a second letter ready to go out to the Bishop as a response was never received




from the first one.




Group discussion followed on figuring out exactly what we want to do.  It was




decided that next month we will vote on what everyone wants to do.  Whether




we want to try and keep things as they are now or move on with having no



checkbook.

School Dinner

We contributed to the school dinner.
Meeting adjourned.

Minutes submitted by Ben Bleser 

Next meeting will be Thursday March 9, 2005 at 7:30 PM in the undercroft.
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